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Following are highlights for the month of October 2015 
 

 Participated in consultation meeting with the Phelps Group regarding Executive 

Superintendent of Business Services and CFO position 

 Attended, along with the Associate Director of Planning and Facilities, another 

meeting of the City-School Boards Advisory Committee at Toronto City Hall 

 Attended a celebration at Dante Alighieri Secondary School 

 Met with the Medical Officer of Health and the Joint School Health Committee 

 Attended the ShareLife Mass of Thanksgiving and Reception at St. Paul’s Basilica 

 Participated in teleconferences with ECCODE regarding Labour issues 

 Welcomed participants (future leaders) at the Foundations and Head Start sessions 

 Met with representatives of the African Canadian Coalition of Community 

Organization (ACCO) regarding issues affecting our school communities 

 Attended with great joy the “Me to We” event at the Air Canada Centre 

 Participated in a Toronto and Area Ministry of Education meeting for Directors of 

Education and Supervisory Officers 

 Along with the TDSB attended a consultation meeting with Children’s Aid Society 

regarding Crown Wards 

 Welcomed group of new teachers during their in-service at the CEC 

 Attended, along with the Chair of the Board, the OCSTA Regional Meeting in 

Hamilton 

 Attended a meeting with the Medical Officer of Health and the Student Nutrition 

Toronto Governance group which includes a representative of the Angel Foundation 

and TDSB representatives 

 Met with the new Executive Director of the Catholic Children’s Aid Society and 

members of our Special Services Department 

 Held an introductory meeting with the new Manager of the Toronto and Area Region 

of the Ministry of Education 

 Attended the 50
th

 Anniversary Celebrations for St. Marcellus Catholic School 

 Attended a meeting with the Director of TDSB regarding the Transportation Shortfall 

and Effectiveness and Efficiency Review 

 Had the pleasure of participating in an event at St. Leo Catholic School for the 

opening of their “New Learning Garden” 


